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The Pittsburgh Tri -State Chapter NCRS 

NEWSLETTER  

NCRS Top Flight Chapter                    www.pittncrs     Winter 2019 

2019 Officers & Chairpersons  

Chairman ï Dave Kitch 724-443-4151 

dmkitch@comcast.net 

Vice Chairman ï Don Geary 724-875-

7749 dlgeary@comast.net 

Treasurer - Norm Neffield  

724-832-1935 nneffield@comcast.net 

Secretary - Jim Wainwright  

814-381-5512 james_wainwright@hsb.com 

Judging Chairman - Bill Bryan  

814-931-9101   crosskeystv@yahoo.com 

Membership - Judy Geary  

724-834-5586 gearyjt@comcast.net 

Inside Coordinator - John Jeffries   

724-443-6982 jjeffries@zoominternet.net 

Outside Coordinator ï Bob Stokes 412-

600-7727 robert.stokes@verizon.net 

Newsletter Editor ï Jim Patitucci  

724-737-6396 jjppat@atlanticbb.net               

Historian - Barry Holmes     

724-468-6609 drbarry57@comcast.net 

Board Members at Large 

Mike Bucheit 724-423-3080  

mbucheit@wpa.net  

Bob Cirilli 724-449-3323 

cirilli@zoominternet.net  

John DeGregory 724-832-3786 

JohnDeGreg@aol.com 

    

                                   

 

Fellow members, as the year comes to an end I certainly hope that 

the holiday season brings you peace and fun with family and 

friends.  I reported at the Holiday Banquet that our chapter was full 

of great events in 2019.  Congratulations are in order for Judy 

Geary, Jim Wainright, and John Kuhns for winning chapter service 

awards for 2019.  Our chapter conducted two mini judging events, 

and two, two day judging events with a judging school.  We visited 

the ACE Allison engine museum in Latrobe and made a road tour 

to Fallingwater and Ohiopyle.  We picnicked at the Indian Creek 

County Park and our Christmas Banquet was at the Manor Valley 

Golf Course.  Our chapter raised $1500 for the Toys for Tots 

program.  Several of our members judged at other chapter, 

regional, and national events besides having their car judged.  We 

introduced Concours Judging at the June judging meet at the B&D 

Center.  We conducted a successful judging meet in Hubbard, Ohio 

and gained several new members.  Lastly, I hosted a body lift 

seminar and chassis judging school in my garage where we lifted 

my 65 Corvette coupe body and set it on a body dolly. 

Next year the board has some great events planned so consider 

joining us at several of them.  The board is always looking for 

member input, so please drop me an email with your suggestions. 

Regards, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, 

Dave  

 

CHAIRMANôS MESSAGE 

from 

DAVE KITCH  
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For the second year in a row the Chapter crossed the border into Ohio and held a judging meet this past October 

12
th
 -13

th
 at Greenwoodôs Hubbard Chevrolet Dealership in Hubbard, Ohio. Unlike last yearsô one day event the 

format changed to a two day event.  Registration, OPS judging and a judging school occurred Saturday evening 

and then Flight & Concours Judging on Sunday. 

For the judging school on Saturday evening judging chairman, Bill Bryan reviewed Concours Judging and 

CDCIF Guidelines, as well as a discussion on where to find date codes and part numbers on various parts. There 

was a nice turn out of chapter members as well as car owners on Saturday. It was nice to get the OPS judging 

out of the way the day before Flight Judging.  

Ken Jelley reserved a spot for those in attendance on Saturday at a local Italian restaurant for a nice dinner. It 

was a great opportunity to get together and meet new people. The hardest part of the night was finding the 

restaurant in the dark, no thanks to yours truly leading the pack. A great time was had by all who attended. 

On Sunday morning Chairman, Dave Kitch welcomed everyone and thanked them for coming. Bill Bryan held 

a brief owner and judges meeting before judging began. There was a really nice selection of cars for Flight and 

Concours judging as well as quite a few cars registered as Sportsman. It was an opportunity to earn 5 judging 

points for those who attended and participated both days. The facility and hospitality provided by the dealership 

was second to none. They provided the coffee and donuts in the morning and a fantastic lunch. A special PTSC 

thanks to Ken Jelley, Steve Rotunno & members of the Shanango Valley Corvette Club. 

Here are the results of the meet as provided by our judging chairman, Bill Bryan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTSC FALL JUDGING MEET AT GREENWOODôS 

HUBBARD CHEVROLET IN HUBBARD, OHIO 

Write up and photos by: Jimmy Patitucci 

Flight Judging 

1956 Ron Germadnik Top Flight 

1963 Anthony Ricci Top Flight 

1961 Charles Hale Top Flight 

1965 Dylan Stahl Top Flight 

1967 Bill Bryan Top Flight 

1969 Charles Bart Top Flight 

1969 Tim Medice Top Flight 

2002 Steve Rotunno Top Flight 

Concours Judging 

1963 William Bratt Modified 

1968 Michael Wilson Modified 

1969 Dennis Webber Stock 

Sportsman Award 

1971 Kenneth Jelley 

2000 John Jeffries 

2009 Michael Doerfler 

2017 Dean Rice 

Event Tabulators 

 

Judy Geary 

Joyce Francis 

Nancy Jeffries 

Patti Smith 

Sandy Stokes 

Kathy Webber 

Thank you ladies! 
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Bill Bryan & Jim Wainright at Registration on Friday.

 

Friday night OPS Judging,

 
Bill thanking our host Steve Rotunno

 

Judging School on  Friday night.

 

 

Bill discussing how to 

find part numbers & 

date codes.

 

Dave thanking everyone for 

attending.

 

Photos from Saturday evening Registration, OPS judging and the Judges Training 

Session   
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More Hubbard event photos on the following pageséé. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don presenting PTSC Appreciation Award & 

Gifts to Ken & Steve

 

¢ƘŜ ¢ŀōǳƭŀǘƻǊǎΧǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜƳ ǘƘŜ ƳŜŜǘǎ ǿƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ōŜ 

possible. (L-R Nancy Jeffries, Sandy Stokes, Judy Geary, Joyce 

Francis, Patti Smith & Kathy Webber)

 

.ƛƭƭ .ǊȅŀƴΩǎ 1967

 
5Ŝƴƴƛǎ ²ŜōōŜǊΩǎ мфсф

 

The 

Cars 

*****  

 8 cars 

registered 

for Flight 

Judging. 

3 Cars 

registered 

for 

Concours 

Judging 

6 Cars on 

Sportsman 

Display 

 

{ǘŜǾŜ wƻǘǳƴƴƻΩǎ нллн

 
aƛŎƘŀŜƭ ²ƛƭǎƻƴΩǎ мфсу

 

 


